
Classroom Social Distancing Guidelines 

Dear Students and Parents, 

As we return to the classroom, it is important to ensure the safety and well-being of everyone. 

Please read the following social distancing rules that must be upheld during our classes: 

• Maintain a minimum distance of 6 feet from others at all times. 

• Wear masks when entering the classroom and while moving around. 

• Follow designated seating arrangements to ensure proper distancing. 

• Avoid sharing personal items and materials. 

• Utilize hand sanitizer stations upon entering and leaving the classroom. 

• Limit group activities and maintain small cohorts. 

• Report any illness to the instructor immediately. 

Your cooperation is essential in making our classroom a safe environment for everyone. Thank 

you for your understanding and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 


